
January	24,	2017	
	
	
	
Dear	New	School	Age	Parents,	
	
With	summer	quickly	approaching	we	wanted	to	share	with	you	how	our	summer	day	camp	program	
works.	In	the	summer	we	offer	a	day	camp	for	all	kids	going	into	1st	grade	through	6/7th	grade	or	12	
years	of	age.		Our	hours	stay	the	same,	we	are	open	from	7am-6pm,	but	your	child	will	be	on	field	trips	
almost	every	day.		
	
We	schedule	2	field	trips	every	day	and	go	everywhere	from	our	own	skating	rink	to	Wool	A	Roc	
Museum,	the	Tulsa	Zoo,	Incredible	Pizza	and	so	much	more.	Here	on	campus	we’ll	be	holding	our	own	
Olympic	Games	and	the	children	will	dazzle	us	during	our	Annual	Rhema	Kids	Talent	Show.	In	an	effort	
to	help	your	children	to	develop	as	much	as	they	can	we	are	holding	“Character	Building”	classes.		
	
Every	year	we	add	new	field	trips,	but	always	make	sure	to	keep	the	favorites	that	our	kids	ask	for	
again	and	again.	We	consider	this	camp	an	opportunity	to	pour	into	the	lives	of	children	that	we	may	
not	see	on	a	regular	basis.		Our	campers	are	a	fun	mix	of	kids	that	have	never	attended	Rhema	and	kids	
that	have	grown	up	in	our	preschool	and	get	to	visit	us	for	this	short	time.	We	like	to	make	sure	your	
kids	have	a	summer	that	they	will	never	forget!!	They	will	be	super	busy!		
	
Tuition	for	our	summer	day	camp	is	$130	per	week	that	your	child	attends	and	a	$300	field	trip	fee	that	
must	be	paid	at	the	time	of	registration.	If	your	child	is	not	here	for	1	week	in	the	summer	you	will	not	
be	charged	that	week.	However,	tuition	is	due	each	Monday	morning	before	your	child	may	attend	for	
the	week.		
	
Currently	we	are	updating	our	summer	packet	and	we	will	have	it	ready	by	President’s	day.	At	that	
time	you	will	be	able	to	pick	up	your	packet.	Starting	on	March	20,	2017	we	will	start	summer	camp	
registration.	In	order	to	sign	your	child	up	for	summer	camp	you	will	need	to	pay	the	$300	field	trip	
fee	and	have	the	packet	of	paperwork	completely	filled	out.	By	the	first	of	April	we	will	have	a	
calendar	and	field	trip	permission	slip	for	each	grade	for	the	summer.		
	
	
We	are	planning	an	exciting	and	fun	summer	and	we	love	to	have	your	child	be	a	part	of	it!	If	you	have	
any	additional	questions,	please	feel	free	to	contact	RHEMA	Child	Development	Center	at	
918.258.0594.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
	

	
Jodi	Halseth	
RHEMA	Child	Development	Center	
School	Age	Coordinator		


